
Dear Faithful Supporters and Praying Friends, 
 
"There went with him a band of men whose hearts God had touched" (1Sam 10:26) 
 
We praise God for the many of you who journey with us through prayer and finances! 
We sincerely thank you and our Lord. 
 
ISRAEL TOUR 
 
Speaking of journeying with us, we are prayerfully planning another tour of the Holy 
Land and invite you to consider going with us. The world around us is changing. If you 
have ever considered a tour of Israel, this is the time to go as I believe the windows of 
opportunity are closing fast. It has still been safe as both Israel and the Palestinians 
understand how tourism affects their "bread and butter".  
 
Our tour is scheduled to begin Monday, December 28, 2015, and extend two weeks 
through January 9, 2016. New Years in Israel! This is a great time to travel because the 
weather will be cool and it will not be crowded (the Christmas pilgrims will be leaving by 
our dates). We will fly from New York City through Europe and on to Tel Aviv, Israel. 
The cost is $3700 per person (this is far less expensive than other tours....check on line 
and see what the usual costs). The price includes airfare, hotels, meals, transportation 
in Israel, all entrance fees at the sites and all tips. 
 
If you are interested in joining us, you can e mail me for more information, call me at 
509-947-9106, or go to our Israel web site and get information direct including the sign 
up form (www.baptists4israel.com/randychovan). You may sign up at 
www.Baptists4israel.com/semsignup 
 
We will have a wonderful, spiritual learning time together as we visit so many Old and 
New Testament sites. Do pray about coming to Israel! SHALOM!!! 
 
PACIFIC ISLAND MINISTRY 
 
At this writing, we have completed our four weeks of ministry on the Big Island of 
Hawaii. Four churches hosted our meetings. In three of the four we have preached 
repeatedly over the years. The fourth was a new church plant only six months old but 
some "old" friends are now members there. We saw some respond to an invitation for 
salvation, although when they were dealt with they either were not ready to be saved or 
just needed assurance. The redeemed were challenged and encouraged in their 
continued walk with the Lord. 
 
Randy has now moved on to Pohnpei in Micronesia. He will continue from there to 
meetings in Guam, the Philippines, Japan, and the Philippines again, returning to the 
USA on June 18.  
 

http://www.baptists4israel.com/randychovan
http://www.baptists4israel.com/semsignup


Grace and Jonathan returned to the States after the weeks in Hawaii. They will be 
staying with Grace's sister in Fremont, OH, while Randy is away. Jonathan will be 
spending time in a classroom getting help with Algebra, Chemistry and enjoying P.E. 
and Band. They will join me in Japan for two of the four weeks of ministry there. Please 
pray for the Chovans during these weeks apart. 
 
Please pray for safety, physical strength and stamina, and for spiritual fruitfulness 
during these next three months.  
 
May our Father continually lead all of you into the center of His will. If that includes 
coming to Israel, let us know! 
 
God bless you all, 
 
Evangelist Randy Chovan and Family 
 
 
God bless! 


